
   

PROJECT INFORMATION 

The Murrieta Valley Unified School District 
(MVUSD) intends to modify the existing 
Murrieta Canyon Academy (MCA) located at 
24150 Hayes Avenue, Murrieta. The proposed 
Project includes the construction of a new 
campus with permanent classrooms and 
administrative offices, an associated parking lot, 
and other site improvements, to replace an 
existing campus of portable classrooms. The 
proposed buildings are designed as single and 
two-story structures. The proposed Project will 
increase current enrollment capacity from 234 
students to 594 students. 

REASON FOR PUBLIC NOTICE 

MVUSD has conducted an Initial Study for this 
Project to analyze potential impacts on the 
environment.  The result of this study shows this 
Project will not significantly impact the 
environment with implementation of mitigation 
measures and a Mitigated Negative Declaration 
will be considered for this Project.  The purpose 
of this Notice is to make available the Initial 
Study for a 30-day public review and comment 
period. 

INFORMATION AVAILABLE 

WHAT CAN BE DONE 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF INITIAL STUDY  
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

FOR THE MURRIETA VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT  
MURRIETA CANYON ACADEMY 

Any comments on the Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration, can be submitted in writing no later than June 8, 
2020 to lnoorigian@murrieta.k12.ca.us or mailed to the address below. The Project is scheduled to be heard by the 
Board of Education on June 18, 2020 at their regularly scheduled meeting, at which time the public is invited to provide 
comments and testimony on the Project. Written comments should make reference to “Murrieta Valley Unified School 
District Murrieta Canyon Academy.” 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, the Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration is only available for viewing online at 
www.murrieta.k12.ca.us. If you are unable to access the document online, please contact MVUSD to make alternative 
arrangements. 

     

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Questions can be directed to: 

• Lori Noorigian: 951.696.1600 ext. 1080 or 
email lnoorigian@murrieta.k12.ca.us   

Please submit any written comments to: 

• Murrieta Valley Unified School District 
41870 McAlby Court, Murrieta CA 92562 
Attn:  Lori Noorigian 
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